
AVFPD donates grills to Lewis Center 
    
APPLE VALLEY • 
    

     Members of the Apple Valley Fire Protection District Employees Association donated 
two new barbecue grills to the Lewis Center for Educational Research Tuesday,  
according to Jason Nailon, deputy fire marshal and employee association president. 
   Grills were provided to both the Thunderbird and the Corwin campuses. 
   ―We are involved and committed to our Apple Valley schools throughout the school 
year in various education and readiness programs for grades K to 4,‖ Nailon said. 
―These donations will serve students and staff for years to come.‖ 
   The Lewis Center opened in 1990 and has hosted more than 110,000 students, 
teachers and parents participating in outreach programs, clubs and educational 
activities. The center focuses on engaging children in science and math through hands-
on experience. 
   — Compiled by Shane Newell and Rebecca Howes for the Daily Press 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHOTO BY CHERYL THOMPSON, Lewis Center – Jason Nailon and Robert Simpson, with AAE 

students, deliver BBQ grill to the Thunderbird Campus. 

Used with permission by Freedom Communications, 2013 


